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BY E-MAIL 
April 10, 2014 
 

 
Shari Lynn Spratt 
Supervisor Regulatory Proceedings 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
Toronto ON  M5J 1P8 
 
Dear Ms. Spratt: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

Request to Extend Final Monitoring Report 
Durham York Energy Centre Pipeline 
Board File Number EB-2012-0382 

 
On March 28, 2013, the Board issued its Decision and Order for the above noted 
proceeding.  The Board’s Decision and Order included the Conditions of Approval for 
the project. 
 
In section 3.1 of the Conditions of Approval, the Board required Enbridge to file an 
Interim Monitoring Report within six months of the in-service date of the project.  The 
Interim Monitoring Report would be due by May 21, 2014.   
 
On April 9, 2014, Enbridge filed a letter stating that due to the extraordinary winter, 
many of the areas are still affected by winter conditions and road maintenance has 
impacted the right-of-way next to where Enbridge has seeded and remediated.  Due to 
these conditions, Enbridge has requested an extension to file the Interim Monitoring 
Report by June 30, 2014.   
 
The Board grants Enbridge’s request. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
cc:  Jaclyn Mui, Senior Project Leader, Major Projects, Enbridge 


